
 
Philip D. Murphy 
Governor 
 
Sheila Y. Oliver 
Lt. Governor 
 
B. Sue Fulton 
Chair and Chief Administrator 
 

P.O. Box 160 
Trenton, New Jersey 08666-0160 

STATE OF NEW JERSEY 
 

 

 

    
     

    
 
                                          

                                   
    
    
            
 
 
 
      September 12, 2018 
 
 
 
Honorable Philip D. Murphy 
Governor, State of New Jersey 
P.O. Box 001 
225 West State Street 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
Dear Governor Murphy: 
 
Pursuant to Executive Order No. 4, the Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC), as an entity 
that regularly interacts with the public, plans to undertake the following measures to 
provide information to the public regarding the Affordable Care Act marketplace and 
ways to enroll.   
 
The MVC current has thirty-nine (39) agencies that are public facing as well as our 
Headquarters building in Trenton.  The placement of multiple posters in the front 
viewing windows of each will allow for the immediate notification and awareness to the 
public of the existence of the Marketplace, as well as the applicable open enrollment 
periods. Upon successful creation of such materials by the ACA Outreach Working 
Group, the MVC will coordinate the display of posters.   
 
      Sincerely,                                                         

       
       B. Sue Fulton 
      Chair and Chief Administrator 
 
 
BSF/AL/rmg 
c:  Angela LaBelle, Deputy Chief Administrator, MVC 
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